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1 January 2022

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
United States of America

Your Excellency,
Subject: GPIC's Letter of Commitment to United Nations Global Compact

Warm greetings and best wishes from Gulf Petrochemical Industries Company (GPIC) and the
Kingdom of Bahrain.

The years 2020 and 2021 have been extremely challenging amidst COVID-19 and whilst much
has changed within the world and within our Company over the past years, our commitment
to the UNGC Ten Principles and the Sustainable Development Goals has remained firm.

As a participant in the UNGC since 2012, we disclose our progress on the implementation of
the Ten Principles and the activities we are carrying out in support of the 2030 development
agenda.

Our Communication on Progress increases transparency and accountability, and pushes us to
continue to improve on our performance and ensures that by being a UNGC signatory
company, we live up to the expectations set by the Compact and the United Nations.

At the global level, GPIC's leadership and employees attended the Uniting Business Live Forum
hosted virtually by UN Global Compact in September 2020. As part of the same event and at
the call of the United Nations Global Compact, we signed on to a Statement from Business
Leaders for Renewed Global Cooperation to demonstrate support for inclusive multilateralism.
We also participated in UN Global Compact 2021-2023 strategy consultation survey.

GPIC will continue to engage with stakeholders and communities to have a positive impact in
the places where our people live and work. I look forward to continuing GPIC's work with the
United Nations Global Compact, and furthering our commitment to being a catalyst for change.

Yours sincerely,

—1__A

Ya&8er Abdulrahim Alab#s?
President
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